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6 January 2015 
 

            
Reference: 2014-162 
 
Dear  
 
Re: Information Request – Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Following your request for information we received on 4 December 2014. The Trust 
has looked into your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, but it is with 
regret that we are unable to provide in detail the information you have requested. 
 
You requested the following information: 
 
1. In the 2013/14 financial year how many times were anti-depressant drugs 

prescribed for the treatment of a patient under the age of 16? What was the 
age of the youngest patient? 

 
The Trust does not provide a Child and Adolescent Mental Health Service, but it 
does however provide an Early Intervention Service which treats patients from 
the age of 14 years.  I can confirm that the Trust did not prescribe any anti-
depressant drugs for treatment of patients under the age of 16 during the 
financial year 2013/14. 

 
I do hope you are satisfied with the way in which your response was handled, if not 
you may request an internal review at the above email address within 28 days of this 
letter. When contacting the Trust please use the above reference that is unique to 
your request.  
 
If you remain unsatisfied with the outcome of the internal review, you may seek 
further recourse by lodging an appeal with the Information Commissioner’ Office at 
Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF and on the Information 
Centre's website. www.ico.gov.uk/  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 

 
Interim Information Governance Officer 
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